Ozaukee Youth Hockey COVID Locker Room Policy - Games Only 10/26/20

As our youth teams (14U and Under), start their regular season game play we will be opening the locker rooms to teams for games ONLY.

Locker rooms will be available 15 minutes prior to game time. It is highly recommended that with the exception of goalies, players come to the rink dressed to limit the time spent in the locker rooms to under 15 minutes. The primary purpose of the locker room is for the pre-game talk and for the goalie(s) to dress.

Face coverings must be worn in the locker room - with the increasing numbers of COVID in the state - every step we can take to limit exposure is important. Coaches/Locker room attendants should encourage social distancing where possible.

Locker rooms will again be available for 15 minutes after game play concludes. A brief recap of the game can take place and players should exit the locker room as quickly as possible. Players should replace their face coverings as soon as possible when exiting the ice if they do not wear a face covering on ice.

It is also recommended that coaches put a seating chart in place to know who players were sitting next to in case of a positive contact.

Coaches and Locker Room attendants must wear face coverings and be Safesport certified and have a completed background check on file.

No team warm-ups should take place in the rink - all warm-ups need to be done outside.